
 

 

 

Fishergate Primary School Newsletter 

4.7.25 

MANY THANK YOUS 

We are hoping that we see lots of you at the summer fair tomorrow – the Friends have lined up a fantastic 
array of stalls, activities and entertainment for your delight, and to top it off it looks like we might actually 
have some decent weather. Thank you to the wonderful group of parents who have organised this, and the 
many other events during the school year.  

Joshua Burnell (Y5/6 teacher) has also done an amazing job of raising over £1,500 for school. This money 
was generated by his board games club and selling the fabulous photos that he took at the Robinwood 
residential. Thank you, Josh. 

Harriet Champness returns from her maternity leave on Monday. She will be finishing the year working 
upstairs in Y5/6. We are very much looking forward to welcoming her back.  

 

DATES 

Mon 7th – Reading 
Assembly KS1 and 2  

Tues 8th – Y6 Crucial Crew 
am  

Tues 8th – Y6 SATs Results  

Thurs 10th – Transition 
afternoon  

Thurs 10th – Talent Show 
5pm – 6:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIENDS OF FISHERGATE  

Raffle Tickets 
If you still have Raffle tickets with money or just unused ones, please 
return them all to the school office today BEFORE 3pm. Any later and we 
cannot guarantee your tickets will be included in the draw. Tickets and 
money can also be handed in at the Raffle stall during the fair, with 
further tickets available for sale prior to the draw being called. We have 
some really fantastic prizes this year!! 
 
Helpers to set up 10am Tomorrow 
If you can offer an hour or two tomorrow morning to help set up chairs 
and tables, move goods into position for display and generally be 
helpful. Please consider coming along! Its usually a quirky and team-
spirited affair! 
Cake Donations 
All cake donations can be delivered directly to the Summer Fair on 
Saturday from 10am. All donations will be warmly welcomed (and 
eaten!!) 
 
Friends Meeting & AGM 
Friends will be meeting on Wednesday 16th July 9am at Busk Coffee 
Shop for the final meeting of the year and our Annual General Meeting. 
This meeting is open to all and we will require a good attendance to meet 
quorum for voting in new committee members. Please consider coming 
along to vote! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PHASE UPDATES 

EYU – This week, our Reception children wrote lovely letters to their new Year 1 teachers, full of 
fun facts and favourites. Nursery have been busy learning how to keep their teeth sparkly 
clean, future dentists in the making!  In the forest, we made magical wands, fishing rods, and 
flew through the trees on swings. Monday tried to melt us… but we beat the heat with water 
play, shade, and lots of giggles! 

Year 1/2 – We’ve had another busy week in Key Stage 1 finishing our non-chronological reports 
about Bodhi and The Tudors. Thank you to everyone who came to help on Sports Day, the 
children enjoyed a fantastic afternoon, particularly the Parent Races!!  

Year 3/4 - Was Boudicca a hero or a villain? That is the question Yr 3/4 have been discussing 
this week in English and we have had some excellent points made and explained by the 
children. 

Y5/6 - On Monday, we had a FANTASTIC day at Magna and the children were a pleasure to be 
with. We have made a good start on the leavers show, with Year 6s rehearsing their lines and 
Year 5s making up the routine for their dances 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                              

ART CLUB  
 

Next term Art Club will continue to be 
on Wednesday afternoons. The club is 
run by local illustrator and art tutor Lucy 
Monkman. In the club pupils explore 
different subject matter and different 
ways of working, for example, drawing, 
painting, collage and three-dimensional 
work. Each term they also look at the 
work of a particular artist. The club is 
open to pupils of Years 4, 5 and 6 and it 
finishes at 4.30pm. All the materials are 
provided. For further details including 
the start date and payment information 
please contact 
Lucy: lucy.monkman@btinternet.com.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BODHI NEWS 

Now that Bodhi’s vaccinations have 
kicked in he has been allowed to go for 
walks outside. He has spent a little bit of 
time on the playground and had an 
exciting walk to the post-box!  

We have our first PAWs visit on 
Wednesday morning. We are looking 
forward to meeting Rachel and finding 
out what our next steps with Bodhi are.  

 

Keeping cool on a hot Monday!  
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